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Shooting with Injuries 

 
GREENBELT, MD- The Greenbelt Police Department is currently investigating a shooting/armed 
robbery in the 6100 block of Breezewood Ct. Expect a heavy police presence in the area. 

This evening, an adult male victim walked into an area hospital with a gunshot wound and 
advised he was shot while being robbed at approximately 1936 hrs. The victim’s injury is non-
life-threatening.  
 
If anyone has any information regarding this incident, please contact the Greenbelt Police 
Department at 301-474-7200 or greenbeltpd@greenbeltmd.gov. 
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